
VOTING IS POWER

Vote Early!

Primary election day is June 18, 2024. Make a plan.

● Elections will be held for some Congressional Representative and U.S.
Senate races.

Register to vote or update your registration online or in person byMay 28.

Request a mail-in ballot online or by mail before June 7.

● Return the ballot by mail or in-person to a drop box, your registrar, or your
polling place by June 18.

● Avoid delays if mailing your ballot! Mailed ballots must be postmarked by
June 18 and received by noon on June 22.

● Be sure to sign your ballot. (Witness signature is no longer required.)

Vote early at your registrar or satellite office starting May 3.
● Saturday voting will be held on June 8 and June 15.
● Vote in person at your polling place from 6 a.m. to 7 p.m. on June 18.

Visit the https://www.elections.virginia.gov/citizen-portal/ to register,
request a mail-in ballot, or find your registrar or polling place, accepted

IDs and more.
Need help? Call (800) 552-9745

League of Women Voters-RMA is nonpartisan and serves the City of Richmond, the counties of Chesterfield, Hanover, Henrico, the
town of Ashland and the greater metropolitan area. Visit LWV-RVA.org to learn more.
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